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INFORMATION TO THE MARKET  

 

 
Banco do Brasil S.A.(“BB”) hereby informs that has received, on 08.05.2019, a correspondence 
from Caixa Econômica Federal (“Caixa”), in the role of manager of the Government Severance 
Indemnity Fund  (“FI-FGTS”), announcing that FI-FGTS is analyzing the alternative to sell the 
Banco do Brasil´s shares held in their investment portfolio. Furthermore, the correspondence 
informs that a group of financial and legal advisors was arranged to assess the alternatives for 
such sale, not excluding a secondary public offering of shares (follow on).  
 
2. Consequently, Caixa has requested the cooperation of BB, its officers and advisors, to 
make available the information and documents required for the assessment, pursuant to the 
applicable regulation issued by the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission (CVM). 
 
3. The current communication must not be considered as an offering notice.  
 
4. Additional facts, deemed important, will be promptly disclosed to the market. 
 

 

Brasília, August 6rd 2019. 
 

 
Daniel Alves Maria 

Head of IR 

 

 


